July 29, 1976

Mr, R, A, Grant, Director
Employee Relations
U.B.C,

Dear My, Grant:

Theke appears to be some confusion as to which Union officers the Univexrsity
should contact in the various areas of mutual concern, I should therefore
like to remind you of our various jurisdictions,

All questions pertaining to grievances,and the interpretation of the current
collective agreement should be directed to the Grievance Committee and its
Chairman, Anything pertaining to negotiations or proposals for a future
collective agreement should be directed to the Contract Committee, or, until
the Chairperson of this committee has been elected, to myself, Other matters,
which are the concern of the Executive, should be addressed to said body
through myself, I ean usually be reached during the day at
especially if you eall before 10:00, You can alsc leave messages at the
Union office, ' \

Routine or administrative matters may be dealt with through Fairleigh Funston
in the Union office,

Yours truly.

.

Jan Mackengie
On behalf of Loecal #1 Executive





